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however, and the bossy cop with the massive equipment is the perfect match for
Josh, even if Connor is a newbie at relationships. And sex. Dominant meets
submissive, massive equipment meets eager recipient. But when Connor's past
endangers Josh's special friend Indy, Josh has to make an impossible choice.
Love...or friendship?No Limits is a steamy gay romance with a polyamorous
relationship (no cheating) and D/s elements that ends on a cliffhanger. The story
continues in No Fear, the third book in the No Shame series. All books need to be
read in order. Please note the trigger warnings in the front of the book.
The Refusal of Work David Frayne 2015-11-15 Paid work is absolutely central to the
culture and politics of capitalist societies, yet today’s work-centred world is
becoming increasingly hostile to the human need for autonomy, spontaneity and
community. The grim reality of a society in which some are overworked, whilst
others are condemned to intermittent work and unemployment, is progressively more
difficult to tolerate. In this thought-provoking book, David Frayne questions the
central place of work in mainstream political visions of the future, laying bare
the ways in which economic demands colonise our lives and priorities. Drawing on
his original research into the lives of people who are actively resisting nine-tofive employment, Frayne asks what motivates these people to disconnect from work,
whether or not their resistance is futile, and whether they might have the
capacity to inspire an alternative form of development, based on a reduction and
social redistribution of work. A crucial dissection of the work-centred nature of
modern society and emerging resistance to it, The Refusal of Work is a bold call
for a more humane and sustainable vision of social progress.
No Longer Human ·
1958 A young man describes his torment as he struggles to
reconcile the diverse influences of Western culture and the traditions of his own
Japanese heritage
Sewing Women Margaret M. Chin 2005-05-25 Many Latino and Chinese women who
immigrated to New York City over the past several decades found work in the
garment industry-an industry well known for both hiring immigrants and its harsh
working conditions. In the 1990s, the garment industry was one of the largest
immigrant employers in New York City and workers in Chinese- and Korean-owned
factories produced 70 percent of all manufactured clothing in New York City. Based
on extensive interviews with workers and employers, Margaret M. Chin offers a
detailed and complex portrait of the work lives of Chinese and Latino garment
workers. Chin, whose mother and aunts worked in Chinatown's garment industry, also
explores how immigration status, family circumstances, ethnic relations, and
gender affect the garment industry workplace. In turn, she analyzes how these
factors affect whom employers hire and what wages and benefits are given to the
employees. Chin's study contrasts the working conditions and hiring practices of
Korean- and Chinese-owned factories. Her comparison of the two practices
illuminates how ethnic ties both improve and hinder opportunities for immigrants.
While both sectors take advantage of workers and are characterized by low wages
and lax enforcement of safety regulations-there are crucial differences. In the
Chinese sector, owners encourage employees, almost entirely female, to recruit new
workers, especially friends and family. Though Chinese workers tend to be
documented and unionized, this work arrangement allows owners to maintain a more
paternalistic relationship with their employees. Gender also plays a major role in
channeling women into the garment industry, as Chinese immigrants, particularly
those with children, tend to maintain traditional gender roles in the workplace.
Korean-owned shops, however, hire mostly undocumented Mexican and Ecuadorian
workers, both male and female. These workers tend not to have children and are
thus less tied to traditional gender roles. Unlike their Chinese counterparts,
Korean employers hire workers on their own terms and would rather not allow
current employees to influence their decisions. Chin's work also provides an
overview of the history of the garment industry, examines immigration strategies,
and concludes with a discussion of changes in the industry in the aftermath of
9/11.
Chutes and Ladders Katherine S. Newman 2006 Now that the welfare system has been
largely dismantled, the fate of America's poor depends on what happens to them in
the low-wage labor market. In this timely volume, Katherine S. Newman explores
whether the poorest workers and families benefited from the tight labor markets
and good economic times of the late 1990s. Following black and Latino workers in
Harlem, who began their work lives flipping burgers, she finds more good news than
we might have expected coming out of a high-poverty neighborhood. Many adult
workers returned to school and obtained trade certificates, high school diplomas,
and college degrees. Their persistence paid off in the form of better jobs, higher
pay, and greater self-respect. Others found union jobs and, as a result, brought
home bigger paychecks, health insurance, and a pension. More than 20 percent of
those profiled in Chutes and Ladders are no longer poor. A very different story
emerges among those who floundered even in a good economy. Weighed down by family
obligations or troubled partners and hindered by poor training and prejudice,
these "low riders" moved in and out of the labor market, on and off public
assistance, and continued to depend upon the kindness of family and friends.
Supplementing finely drawn ethnographic portraits, Newman examines the national
picture to show that patterns around the country paralleled the findings from some
of New York's most depressed neighborhoods. More than a story of the shifting
fortunes of the labor market, Chutes and Ladders asks probing questions about the
motivations of low-wage workers, the dreams they have for the future, and their
understanding of the rules of the game.
The House on Mango Street Sandra Cisneros 2013-04-30 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A
coming-of-age classic, acclaimed by critics, beloved by readers of all ages,
taught in schools and universities alike, and translated around the world—from the
winner of the 2019 PEN/Nabokov Award for Achievement in International Literature.
The House on Mango Street is the remarkable story of Esperanza Cordero, a young
Latina girl growing up in Chicago, inventing for herself who and what she will
become. Told in a series of vignettes-sometimes heartbreaking, sometimes deeply
joyous-Sandra Cisneros' masterpiece is a classic story of childhood and selfdiscovery. Few other books in our time have touched so many readers. “Cisneros
draws on her rich [Latino] heritage ... and seduces with precise, spare prose,
creat[ing] unforgettable characters we want to lift off the page. She is not only
a gifted writer, but an absolutely essential one.” —The New York Times Book Review
Then She Was Gone Lisa Jewell 2018-04-17 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER From the New
York Times bestselling author of Invisible Girl and The Truth About Melody Browne
comes a “riveting” (PopSugar) and “acutely observed family drama” (People) that
delves into the lingering aftermath of a young girl’s disappearance. Ellie Mack
was the perfect daughter. She was fifteen, the youngest of three. Beloved by her
parents, friends, and teachers, and half of a teenaged golden couple. Ellie was
days away from an idyllic post-exams summer vacation, with her whole life ahead of
her. And then she was gone. Now, her mother Laurel Mack is trying to put her life
back together. It’s been ten years since her daughter disappeared, seven years
since her marriage ended, and only months since the last clue in Ellie’s case was
unearthed. So when she meets an unexpectedly charming man in a café, no one is
more surprised than Laurel at how quickly their flirtation develops into something
deeper. Before she knows it, she’s meeting Floyd’s daughters—and his youngest,
Poppy, takes Laurel’s breath away. Because looking at Poppy is like looking at
Ellie. And now, the unanswered questions she’s tried so hard to put to rest begin
to haunt Laurel anew. Where did Ellie go? Did she really run away from home, as
the police have long suspected, or was there a more sinister reason for her
disappearance? Who is Floyd, really? And why does his daughter remind Laurel so
viscerally of her own missing girl?
No Filter Nora Phoenix 2017-10-26 When you're on the run from the mob, the last
thing you should do is fall in love...Indy's become an expert at surviving. He's
survived being a mobster's lover.He's survived a brutal attack on his life.He's

What Got You Here Won't Get You There Marshall Goldsmith 2010-09-03 Your hard work
is paying off. You are doing well in your field. But there is something standing
between you and the next level of achievement. That something may just be one of
your own annoying habits. Perhaps one small flaw - a behaviour you barely even
recognise - is the only thing that's keeping you from where you want to be. It may
be that the very characteristic that you believe got you where you are - like the
drive to win at all costs - is what's holding you back. As this book explains,
people often do well in spite of certain habits rather than because of them - and
need a "to stop" list rather than one listing what "to do". Marshall Goldsmith's
expertise is in helping global leaders overcome their unconscious annoying habits
and become more successful. His one-on-one coaching comes with a six-figure price
tag - but in this book you get his great advice for much less. Recently named as
one of the world's five most-respected executive coaches by Forbes, he has worked
with over 100 major CEOs and their management teams at the world's top businesses.
His clients include corporations such as Goldman Sachs, Glaxo SmithKline, Johnson
and Johnson and GE.
The Shame of Poverty Robert Walker 2014-07-10 The Shame of Poverty invites the
reader to question their understanding of poverty by bringing into close relief
the day-to-day experiences of low-income families living in societies as diverse
as Norway and Uganda, Britain and India, China, South Korea, and Pakistan. The
volume explores Nobel laureate Amartya Sen's contention that shame lies at the
core of poverty. Drawing on original research and literature from many
disciplines, it reveals that the pain of poverty extends beyond material hardship.
Rather than being shameless, as is often claimed by the media, people in poverty
almost invariably feel ashamed at being unable to fulfil their personal
aspirations or to live up to societal expectations due to their lack of income and
other resources. Such shame not only hurts, adding to the negative experience of
poverty, but undermines confidence and individual agency, can lead to depression
and even suicide, and may well contribute to the perpetuation of poverty.
Moreover, people in poverty are repeatedly exposed to shaming by the attitudes and
behaviour of the people they meet, by the tenor of public debate that either
dismisses them or labels them as lazy and in their dealings with public agencies.
Public policies would be demonstrably more successful if, instead of stigmatising
people for being poor, they treated them with respect and sought actively to
promote their dignity. This book, together with the companion volume Poverty and
Shame: Global Experiences, presents comparable evidence from the seven countries,
challenges the conventional thinking that separates discussion of poverty found in
the Global North from that prevalent in the Global South. It demonstrates that the
emotional experience of poverty, with its attendant social and psychological
costs, is surprisingly similar despite marked differences in material well-being
and varied cultural traditions and political systems. In so doing, the volumes
provide a foundation for a more satisfactory global conversation about the
phenomenon of poverty than that which has hitherto been frustrated by disagreement
about whether poverty is best conceptualised in absolute or relative terms. The
volume draws on the ground-breaking research of an international team: Grace
Bantebya-Kyomuhendo, Elaine Chase, Sohail Choudhry, Erika Gubrium, Ivar Lødemel,
JO Yongmie (Nicola), Leemamol Mathew, Amon Mwiine, Sony Pellissery and YAN Ming.
Sidewalk Mitchell Duneier 2001 Presents the lives of poor African-American men who
make their subsistence wages by selling used goods on the streets of Greenwich
Village in New York; and discusses how they interact with passing pedestrians,
police officers, and each other.
Roll of Thunder, Hear My Cry Mildred D. Taylor 1997 Young Cassie Logan endures
humiliation and witnesses the racism of the KKK as they embark on a cross-burning
rampage, before she fully understands the importance her family attributes to
having land of their own.
The Cultural Territories of Race Michèle Lamont 1999-05-15 Even as America becomes
more multiracial, the black-white divide remains central to understanding many
patterns and tensions in contemporary society. Since the 1960s, however, social
scientists concerned with this topic have been reluctant to discuss the cultural
dimensions of racial inequality—not wanting to "blame the victim" for having
"wrong values." The Cultural Territories of Race redirects this research tendency,
employing today's more sophisticated methods of cultural analysis toward a new
understanding of how cultural structures articulate the black/white problem. These
essays examine the cultural territories of race through topics such as blacks'
strategies for dealing with racism, public categories for definition of race, and
definitions of rules for cultural memberships. Empirically grounded, these studies
analyze divisions among blacks according to their relationships with whites or
with alternative black culture; differences among whites regarding their attitudes
toward blacks; and differences both among blacks and between blacks and whites, in
their cultural understandings of various aspects of social life ranging from
material success to marital life and to ideas about feminism. The essays teach us
about the largely underexamined cultural universes of black executives, upwardly
mobile college students, fast-food industry workers, so-called deadbeat dads, and
proponents of Afrocentric curricula. The Cultural Territories of Race makes an
important contribution to current policy debates by amplifying muted voices that
have too often been ignored by other social scientists. Contributors are: Elijah
Anderson, Amy Binder, Bethany Bryson, Michael C. Dawson, Catherine Ellis, Herbert
J. Gans, Jennifer L. Hochschild, Michèle Lamont, Jane J. Mansbridge, Katherine S.
Newman, Maureen R. Waller, Pamela Barnhouse Walters, Mary C. Waters, Julia
Wrigley, Alford A. Young Jr.
The Shame Game O'Hara, Mary 2020-02-27 What does it mean to be poor in Britain and
America? For decades the primary narrative about poverty in both countries is that
it has been caused by personal flaws or ‘bad life decisions’ rather than policy
choices or economic inequality. This misleading account has become deeply embedded
in the public consciousness with serious ramifications for how financially
vulnerable people are seen, spoken about and treated. Drawing on a two-year multiplatform initiative, this book by award-winning journalist and author Mary O’Hara,
asks how we can overturn this portrayal once and for all. Crucially, she turns to
the real experts to try to find answers – the people who live it.
Falling from Grace Katherine S. Newman 1999-02-26 Anthropologist Katherine Newman
offers an ethnographic examination of the fall from middle class status by
Americans who thought their lives were secure. In addition to brief revisions
throughout the book, chapter two of the original edition has been rewritten and
the data updated with reference to studies done in the 90s. Newman has also
provided a new preface and a supplementary bibliography.
No Bad Kids: Toddler Discipline Without Shame Janet Lansbury 2013-12-31 Janet
Lansbury is unique among parenting experts. As a RIE teacher and student of
pioneering child specialist Magda Gerber, her advice is not based solely on formal
studies and the research of others, but also on her twenty years of hands-on
experience guiding hundreds of parents and their toddlers. “No Bad Kids” is a
collection of Janet's most popular and widely read articles pertaining to common
toddler behaviors and how respectful parenting practices can be applied to benefit
both parents and children. It covers such common topics as punishment,
cooperation, boundaries, testing, tantrums, hitting, and more. “No Bad Kids”
provides a practical, indispensable tool for parents who are anticipating or
experiencing those critical years when toddlers are developmentally obliged to
test the limits of our patience and love. Armed with knowledge and a clearer sense
of the world through our children’s eyes, this period of uncertainty can afford a
myriad of opportunities to forge unbreakable bonds of trust and respect.
No Limits Nora Phoenix 2017-11-27 Josh served his country and he paid the price. A
self-proclaimed basket case, he can't imagine anyone would be interested in him.
Especially not sexy, built-like-a-fucking-wall Connor. Connor does want him,
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survived being on the run, on his own, his heart firmly closed.After all, who
could want him?Until he meets former army medic Noah and his friends-with-benefits
Josh. Noah and Josh take him into their home after Indy gets hurt, and he
discovers they're as broken and damaged as he is. Indy finds himself opening up to
them, first with his body, then with his heart. But how can he stay when his very
presence endangers them? His ex will stop at nothing to find him...No Filter is a
steamy gay romance featuring a complicated but beautiful polyamorous relationship
(no cheating!) that ends on a cliffhanger. The story continues in No Limits, the
second book in the No Shame Series. Please note the trigger warnings in the front
of the book.
Have No Shame Melissa Foster 2013 Alison Tillman has called Forrest Town, Arkansas
home for the past eighteen years. The division of life between the whites and the
blacks is all Alison knows. The winter of 1967, just a few months before marrying
her high school sweetheart, Alison finds the body of a black man floating in the
river, and she begins to view her existence with new perspective. When a secretive
friendship with a young black man takes an unexpected romantic turn, Alison is
forced to choose between her predetermined future, and the dangerous path that her
heart yearns for.
The Way to Game the Walk of Shame Jenn P. Nguyen 2016-06-07 A 2017 Quick Pick for
Reluctant Young Adult Readers, this witty and entertaining contemporary debut
deftly combines high school drama with pitch-perfect flirty banter. Taylor Simmons
is screwed. Things were hard enough when her dedication to her studies earned her
the title of Ice Queen, but after she got drunk at a party and woke up next to bad
boy surfer Evan McKinley, the entire school seems intent on tearing Taylor down
with mockery and gossip. Desperate to salvage her reputation, Taylor persuades
Evan to pretend they're in a serious romantic relationship. After all, it's better
to be the girl who tames the wild surfer than just another notch on his surfboard.
Readers will be ready to sign their own love contract after reading The Way to
Game the Walk of Shame, a fun and addicting contemporary YA romance by Jenn P.
Nguyen and chosen by readers like you for Macmillan's young adult imprint Swoon
Reads. Praise for The Way to Game the Walk of Shame: "The Way to Game the Walk of
Shame is the cutest heart-swelling romance to hit the shelves in ages." —Pooled
Ink "A feel good romance with tons of laughs and flirty banter." —Young Adult Book
Madness “I love that it's so funny, yet at the same time the characters have a lot
of depth and emotional growth.” —Ashley Maker, reader on SwoonReads.com
Reskilling America Katherine S. Newman 2016-04-19 From Katherine Newman, awardwinning author of No Shame in My Game, and sociologist Hella Winston, a sharp and
irrefutable call to reenergize this nation's long-neglected system of vocational
training After decades of off-shoring and downsizing that have left blue collar
workers obsolete and stranded, the United States is now on the verge of an
industrial renaissance. Companies like Apple, BMW, Bosch, and Volkswagen are all
opening plants and committing millions of dollars to build products right here on
American soil. The only problem: we don't have a skilled enough labor pool to fill
these positions, which are in many cases technically demanding and require
specialized skills. A decades-long series of idealistic educational policies with
the expressed goal of getting every student to go to college has left a generation
of potential workers out of the system. Touted as a progressive, egalitarian
institution providing opportunity even to those with the greatest need, the
American secondary school system has in fact deepened existing inequalities,
leaving behind millions of youth, especially those who live in the deindustrialized Northeast and Midwest, without much of a future at all. We can do
better, argue acclaimed sociologists Katherine Newman and Hella Winston. Taking a
page from the successful experience of countries like Germany and Austria, where
youth unemployment is a mere 7%, they call for a radical reevaluation of the idea
of vocational training, long discredited as an instrument of tracking. The United
States can prepare a new, high-performance labor force if we revamp our school
system to value industry apprenticeship and rigorous technical education. By doing
so, we will not only be able to meet the growing demand for skilled employees in
dozens of sectors where employers decry the absence of well trained workers -- we
will make the American Dream accessible to all.
New Labor Forum 2008
The Making of the October Crisis D'Arcy Jenish 2020-10-06 A definitive, mindchanging history of the October Crisis and the events leading up to it, publishing
in paperback for the 50th anniversary of the Crisis. The first bombs exploded in
Montreal in the spring of 1963, and over the next seven years there were hundreds
more bombings, many bank robberies, six murders and, in October 1970, the
kidnappings of a British diplomat and a Quebec cabinet minister. The perpetrators
were members of the Front de libération du Québec, dedicated to establishing a
sovereign and socialist Quebec. Half a century on, we should have reached some
clear understanding of what led to the October Crisis. Instead, too much attention
has been paid to the Crisis and not enough to the years preceding it. Most of
those who have written about the FLQ have been ardent nationalists, committed
sovereigntists or former terrorists. They tell us that the authorities should have
negotiated with the kidnappers and contend that Jean Drapeau's administration and
the governments of Robert Bourassa and Pierre Trudeau created the October Crisis
by invoking the War Measures Act. Using new research and interviews, D'Arcy Jenish
tells the complete story--starting from the spring of 1963. This gripping
narrative by a veteran journalist and master storyteller will change forever the
way we view this dark chapter in Canadian history.
Reskilling America Katherine S. Newman 2016-04-19 From Katherine Newman, awardwinning author of No Shame in My Game, and sociologist Hella Winston, a sharp and
irrefutable call to reenergize this nation's long-neglected system of vocational
training After decades of off-shoring and downsizing that have left blue collar
workers obsolete and stranded, the United States is now on the verge of an
industrial renaissance. But we don't have a skilled enough labor pool to fill the
positions that will be created, which are in many cases technically demanding and
require specialized skills. A decades-long series of idealistic educational
policies with the expressed goal of getting every student to go to college has
left a generation of potential workers out of the system. Touted as a progressive,
egalitarian institution providing opportunity even to those with the greatest
need, the American secondary school system has in fact deepened existing
inequalities. We can do better, argue acclaimed sociologists Katherine Newman and
Hella Winston. Taking a page from the successful experience of countries like
Germany and Austria, where youth unemployment is a mere 7%, they call for a
radical reevaluation of the idea of vocational training, long discredited as an
instrument of tracking. The United States can prepare a new, high-performance
labor force if we revamp our school system to value industry apprenticeship and
rigorous technical education. By doing so, we will not only be able to meet the
growing demand for skilled employees in dozens of sectors where employers decry
the absence of well trained workers -- we will make the American Dream accessible
to all.
No Shame Nora Phoenix 2018-01-26 Brad feels nothing but shame about himself. Shame
about his sexual needs.Shame about his reputation of being a slut.Shame about his
medical problem no one knows about. No one, except his best friend Charlie, but no
matter what feelings Brad may have for him, he's not going there. Charlie deserves
better, and Brad craves something Charlie can't provide.Brad wants just sex-filthy, slutty sex, and he gets what he wants with FBI agent Miles. But then Miles
wants more than sex, and something blooms between him and Charlie as well. Now
Brad is screwed, because he can't let anyone close, not ever again. Because nobody
ever chooses him. Or do they?No Shame is a steamy MMM romance and the fourth and
last book in the No Shame Series that needs to be read in order. It ends with a
happy ever after for all characters, including those from the previous books in
the series. Please note the trigger warnings in the front of the book.
Shame & Guilt Jane Middelton-Moz 2020-08-30 "It is my feeling that debilitating
shame and guilt are at the root of all dysfunctions in families,” says Jane
Middelton-Moz. A few common characteristics of adults shamed in childhood: You may
suffer extreme shyness, embarrassment and feelings of being inferior to others.
You don’t believe you make mistakes, you believe you are a mistake. You feel
controlled from the outside and from within. You feel that normal spontaneous
expression is blocked. You may suffer from debilitating guilt; you apologize
constantly. You have little sense of emotional boundaries; you feel constantly
violated by others; you frequently build false boundaries. If you see yourself in
any of these characteristics, you can learn how shame keeps you from being the
person you were born to be and how to change that. Shame And Guilt describes how
debilitating shame is created and fostered in childhood and how it manifests
itself in adulthood and in intimate relationships. Through the use of myths and
fairytales to portray different shaming environments, Dr. Middelton-Moz allows you
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to reach the shamed child within you and to add clarity to what could be difficult
concepts. Read Shame and Guilt — you’re worth it.
Downhill from Here Katherine S. Newman 2019-01-15 A sharp examination of the
looming financial catastrophe of retirement in America. As millions of Baby
Boomers reach their golden years, the state of retirement in America is little
short of a disaster. Nearly half the households with people aged 55 and older have
no retirement savings at all. The real estate crash wiped out much of the home
equity that millions were counting on to support their retirement. And the typical
Social Security check covers less than 40% of pre-retirement wages—a number
projected to drop to under 28% within two decades. Old-age poverty, a problem we
thought was solved by the New Deal, is poised for a resurgence. With dramatic
statistics and vivid portraits, acclaimed sociologist Katherine S. Newman shows
that the American retirement crisis touches us all, cutting across class lines and
generational divides. White-collar managers have seen retirement benefits vanish;
Teamsters have had their pensions cut in half; bankrupt cities like Detroit have
walked away from their commitments to municipal workers. And for Generation X, the
prospects are even worse: a fifth of them expect to never be able to retire. Only
the vaunted “one percent” can face retirement without fear. Other countries are
confronting similar demographic challenges, yet they have not abandoned their
social contract with seniors. Downhill From Here makes it clear that America, too,
can—and must—do better.
The Cat in the Hat Dr. Seuss 2013-09-24 Have a ball with Dr. Seuss and the Cat in
the Hat in this classic picture book...but don't forget to clean up your mess! A
dreary day turns into a wild romp when this beloved story introduces readers to
the Cat in the Hat and his troublemaking friends, Thing 1 and Thing 2. A favorite
among kids, parents and teachers, this story uses simple words and basic ryhme to
encourage and delight beginning readers. Then he said "That is that." And then he
was gone With a tip of his hat. Originally created by Dr. Seuss himself, Beginner
Books are fun, funny, and easy to read. These unjacketed hardcover early readers
encourage children to read all on their own, using simple words and illustrations.
Smaller than the classic large format Seuss picture books like The Lorax and Oh,
The Places You’ll Go!, these portable packages are perfect for practicing readers
ages 3-7, and lucky parents too!
The Inner Game of Tennis W. Timothy Gallwey 2010-06-30 Master your game from the
inside out! With more than 800,000 copies sold since it was first published thirty
years ago, this phenomenally successful guide has become a touchstone for hundreds
of thousands of people. Not just for tennis players, or even just for athletes in
general, this handbook works for anybody who wants to improve his or her
performance in any activity, from playing music to getting ahead at work. W.
Timothy Gallwey, a leading innovator in sports psychology, reveals how to • focus
your mind to overcome nervousness, self-doubt, and distractions • find the state
of “relaxed concentration” that allows you to play at your best • build skills by
smart practice, then put it all together in match play Whether you're a beginner
or a pro, Gallwey's engaging voice, clear examples, and illuminating anecdotes
will give you the tools you need to succeed. “Introduced to The Inner Game of
Tennis as a graduate student years ago, I recognized the obvious benefits of [W.
Timothy] Gallwey's teachings. . . . Whether we are preparing for an inter-squad
scrimmage or the National Championship Game, these principles lie at the
foundation of our program.”—from the Foreword by Pete Carroll
In the Arms of Baby Hop Kenny Attaway 2006-10-01 Many times in my adult life, I
have had what I would call an "awake out-of-body experience." During these times,
I was peeking in at my life in a dream state; thinking this cannot be my life. I
found myself asking the questions of what happened to the child who outsmarted the
world and what happened to the teen who had all the answers and confidence to
boot, and the young adult who never settled for can't. Well, somewhere along the
way, the only thing left of who I was once was, were just shreds of an almost nonexistent life. Now, don't get me wrong, there were some good times along the way,
but it certainly was not always smooth sailing. But what came later in life was no
comparison to the early years. Not that long ago, my life was filled with
disappointment, brokenness, worry, anxiety, and fear. I survived breakups and
breakdowns, sadness and pain, grief and loss beyond description, all of which led
to a one-way ticket to Depression Central. Getting off the road to depression was
very difficult for me, but there is no job too hard for God. If you can relate to
the paralyzing despair that I went through, then please know that I fellowship
with you and understand the grip depression and anxiety can have on your life.
However, I want you to know that your destination does not have to be a one-way
ticket to the land of despair, instead, your journey can bring you to a place of
joy and peace if you simply trust and believe in God.
No Shame in My Pain Sierrah Chavis 2021-04-12 Description:"No Shame in my Pain" is
about not being ashamed of the things in your life that have caused you trauma,
hurt, and grief but to stand in front of your pain and acknowledge it and own it
so you can begin to heal from it. This self-help book and journal takes you
through the life story of some of the author's most painful moments in her life
that she had to overcome, such as domestic violence, teen dating violence,
miscarriage, cancer, and painful memories. The book walks you through defining
self-love and turning your mess into a message and your test into a testimony.
It's about living life without regrets and understanding that your pain matters.
This book includes reflections to help you start to think about your own story,
scriptures, quotes, and affirmations. It's time to heal, and the only way to heal
is to deal with what is hurting you and give yourself permission to heal in time.
There is no time limit as to how long it takes you to heal, but you should see
growth throughout your healing journey and embrace the small victories that
happen. Learn from your past but don't allow it to define your future.
A Different Shade of Gray Katherine S. Newman 2006-04-01 Combining details about
specific people with analysis of the trends that have shaped their lives, this
book exposes the aging urban underclass. It focuses on the lives of the elderly
African Americans and Latinos in pockets of New York City, where wages are low,
and crime is often high.
Declining Fortunes Katherine S. Newman 1993-05-18 Shedding new light on downward
mobility and the politics of resentment, the author describes the damage that
economic decline has done to the people of America
Have You No Shame? Rachel Shukert 2008 A hilarious memoir about growing up
neurotic as one of the few Jewish girls in the Nebraska heartland describes her
concerns about which of her friends she can count on to hide her family from the
Nazis and her life-changing journey to New York City, where she finds a new home.
Original. 25,000 first printing.
No Shame in My Game Katherine S. Newman 2009-03-04 "Powerful and poignant....
Newman's message is clear and timely." --The Philadelphia Inquirer In No Shame in
My Game, Harvard anthropologist Katherine Newman gives voice to a population for
whom work, family, and self-esteem are top priorities despite all the factors that
make earning a living next to impossible--minimum wage, lack of child care and
health care, and a desperate shortage of even low-paying jobs. By intimately
following the lives of nearly 300 inner-city workers and job seekers for two
yearsin Harlem, Newman explores a side of poverty often ignored by media and
politicians--the working poor. The working poor find dignity in earning a paycheck
and shunning the welfare system, arguing that even low-paying jobs give order to
their lives. No Shame in My Game gives voice to a misrepresented segment of
today's society, and is sure to spark dialogue over the issues surrounding
poverty, working and welfare.
My Body Emily Ratajkowski 2021-11-09 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER "My Body
offers a lucid examination of the mirrors in which its author has seen herself,
and her indoctrination into the cult of beauty as defined by powerful men. In its
more transcendent passages . . . the author steps beyond the reach of any
'Pygmalion' and becomes a more dangerous kind of beautiful. She becomes a kind of
god in her own right: an artist." —Melissa Febos, The New York Times Book Review A
"MOST ANTICIPATED" AND "BEST OF FALL 2021" BOOK FOR * VOGUE * TIME * ESQUIRE *
PEOPLE * USA TODAY * CHICAGO TRIBUNE * LOS ANGELES TIMES * SHONDALAND * ALMA *
THRILLEST * NYLON * FORTUNE A deeply honest investigation of what it means to be a
woman and a commodity from Emily Ratajkowski, the archetypal, multi-hyphenate
celebrity of our time Emily Ratajkowski is an acclaimed model and actress, an
engaged political progressive, a formidable entrepreneur, a global social media
phenomenon, and now, a writer. Rocketing to world fame at age twenty-one,
Ratajkowski sparked both praise and furor with the provocative display of her body
as an unapologetic statement of feminist empowerment. The subsequent evolution in
her thinking about our culture’s commodification of women is the subject of this
book. My Body is a profoundly personal exploration of feminism, sexuality, and
power, of men's treatment of women and women's rationalizations for accepting that
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treatment. These essays chronicle moments from Ratajkowski’s life while
investigating the culture’s fetishization of girls and female beauty, its
obsession with and contempt for women’s sexuality, the perverse dynamics of the
fashion and film industries, and the gray area between consent and abuse. Nuanced,
fierce, and incisive, My Body marks the debut of a writer brimming with courage
and intelligence.
White Fragility Robin DiAngelo 2018-06-26 The New York Times best-selling book
exploring the counterproductive reactions white people have when their assumptions
about race are challenged, and how these reactions maintain racial inequality. In
this “vital, necessary, and beautiful book” (Michael Eric Dyson), antiracist
educator Robin DiAngelo deftly illuminates the phenomenon of white fragility and
“allows us to understand racism as a practice not restricted to ‘bad people’
(Claudia Rankine). Referring to the defensive moves that white people make when
challenged racially, white fragility is characterized by emotions such as anger,
fear, and guilt, and by behaviors including argumentation and silence. These
behaviors, in turn, function to reinstate white racial equilibrium and prevent any
meaningful cross-racial dialogue. In this in-depth exploration, DiAngelo examines
how white fragility develops, how it protects racial inequality, and what we can
do to engage more constructively.
No Blame/No Shame Rosa Hood Herring 2010-03-30 Have you given serious thought to
your decision to become a parent,step-parent, foster or adoptive parent,even a
teacher or any caretaker of a child? Have you considered what an awesome
responsibility and privilege it is to guide the development and outcome of another
human being? Are you already a parent who has questions or regrets about mistakes
made during your parenting journey? Are you willing to begin to understand and
accept the childhood experiences that are affecting your adult functioning and
parenting style? Are you ready to move beyond the BLAME and SHAME of childhood
trauma associated with neglect, abuse, loss and separation that affects your adult
functioning? Will you consider using the tools of self-empowerment laid out in
this book?
Place Matters E P Clapp Distinguished Professor of Politics Peter Dreier 2004
Analyzes the problematic trends facing America's cities and older suburbs and
challenges us to put America's urban crisis back on the national agenda.
No Shame Lea Lis 2020-09-22 Sex-positive parenting begins before your child starts
talking. In Shame-Less: Talking to your kids about sexuality, self-confidence, and
healthy relationships, New York City Psychiatrist Dr. Lea Lis offers a guide to
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parents as they seek to help their children through the maze of sexuality and
intimate relationships in the 21st century. In clear, straightforward terms, she
lays out the groundwork on which parents can help their kids grow up to enjoy
positive sexual experiences, and backs up her arguments with data from the most
recent surveys and studies of teen sexual behavior. Dr. Lis covers the many issues
that may arise as children grow: how to help young children understand personal
physical boundaries; the importance of opposite-sex role models in children's
lives, what to tell-and not tell-your kids about your own sexual history; and the
role of rituals to mark a girl's first period or a boy's passage into manhood. Dr.
Lis gives practical pointers on how to help your kids when their relationships run
into trouble, how to encourage them to have good relationships with themselves,
and how to teach them to flirt and to deal with rejection. Shame-Less shows how
talking to your kids about sex and encouraging them to keep a dialogue open with
you will help them to have positive, joy-filled emotional and sexual relationships
as they grow up. This may not always be comfortable, but as Dr. Lis shows
throughout this book, talking about sex, love and relationships in a knowledgeable
way is essential.
Working-Class Heroes Maria Kefalas 2003-02-17 Chicago's Southwest Side is one of
the last remaining footholds for the city's white working class, a little-studied
and little-understood segment of the American population. This book paints a
nuanced and complex portrait of the firefighters, police officers, stay-at-home
mothers, and office workers living in the stable working-class community known as
Beltway. Building on the classic Chicago School of urban studies and incorporating
new perspectives from cultural geography and sociology, Maria Kefalas considers
the significance of home, community, and nation for Beltway residents.
The Missing Class Katherine S. Newman 2007 "This book is ... about the millions of
people who hold down two or three jobs ... and struggle to find time to read to
their kids ... It's about the people who have made it out of poverty, but for how
long? ... Through meticulous research, Katharine and Victor tell the personal
stories of nine families ... You'll find yourself rooting, as I did, for each and
every one of them. In sharing their lives and struggles, these families have done
more to educate than any set of statistics or government report ever could.
Policymakers, journalists, think tanks, and people of good conscience everywhere
must take notice ... [The Missing Class] is a call to action to change America ...
Like other books that transformed our nation, [it] will inspire us to work for ...
an America where the family you were born into or the color of your skin never
controls your destiny." Book jacket.
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